

## NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION WASHINGTON, D. C. 20655

May 12, 1980

Dr. Ralph E. Lapp, President Lapp, Inc. 7215 Park Terrace Drive Alexandria, Virginia 22307



Dear Ralph:

You were very thoughtful to send me your note of May 5 commenting on my talk at Brown. You obviously have cause to note that some realisms are starting to insinuate themselves into the U.S. consciousness. We can only hope that the period of gestation will not take too long, lest the problem grow to proportions which become wholly unmanageable.

Thank you also for sending your work-up on cancer claims. I am looking forward to a careful study of the talk.

Hope to see you soon. Warm personal regards.

Sincerely,

Richard T. Kennedy